



MEMORANDUM

TO: Members of the TAC

FROM: John T Adams, MPO Manager

DATE: 3/7/19

SUBJ: CANCELATION OF March 14, 2019 MEETING

Members of the Transportation Advisory Committee:

The March 14, 2019 meeting is hereby *CANCELED*.

The next scheduled TAC meeting is April 11th, 2019, 8:30 am in the Community Room of the Pueblo Municipal Justice Center, 200 South Main Street.

If you have questions, please contact me at 719-553-2242 or Johnadams@pueblo.us.

John Adams

211 East "D" Street Pueblo, CO 81003-4132 Phone: (719) 553-2259 FAX: (719) 553-2359

E-mail: JohnAdams@pueblo.us